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EVENT CALENDAR 

MDRPS ACTIVE AFTER SCHOOL CAREï  TERM 3 
 

MondayðSoccer; 3:45-4:45pm  29/7 til 9/9  

 
TuesdayðJujitsu; 3:45-4:45pm. 30/7 til 10/9,  

 

Child/renôs names: _______________________ 

______________________________________ 

______________________________________ 
 

Parent signature:____________________________ 

Date________________ 

§Students are required to meet Kelly at 3:30pm in 
the outdoor classroom area where  their fruit 
snack will be provided. 

§Children booked into A.A.S.C must be picked up 
by 4:45pm or they will be placed into A.S.C and 
the full A.S.C fee will apply. 

§Any enquiries for this program can be made to 
Kelly Stewart via the school office on 5264 1230. 

§Parents please note that there are only 25 places 
available for each Active After School Care 
activity.  

§Please fill in the above AASC request and return 
it to the office ASAP. 

THIS IS A FREE ACTIVITY OFFERED TO ALL 
STUDENTS. 

 

 

DATE EVENT 

Fri 19th Jul ¶Term 3 fundraiserï Chocolate boxes sent 

home. 

¶  Whole school assembly, 3pm  

Mon 29th Jul  ¶National Literacy  & Numeracy Week 

¶Parent Opinion Survey sent home to 40 
randomly selected families. 

Tue 30th Jul 100 Days of Prep 

Fri 2nd Aug ¶ EMA applications close 

¶ All Parent Opinion Surveys returned  

to school 

¶ The Great Book Swap 

¶ Whole school assembly, 3pm  

Mon 5th Aug Japan Day  

Fri 9th Aug All unsold chocolates and money from 
chocolate drive returned to school. 

Mon 12thðFri 

23rd Aug 

           Whole School Swimming program  
          @ Leisurelink, information to come. 

Fri 16th Aug  Whole school assembly, 3pm  

Mon 19thðFri 

23rd Aug 
            Book Weekï Book Fair during 

this week, times to be advised. 

Wed 4th Sept School Photo Day,  
information to come. 

Thur 5th Sept MDRPS School Concert,  
@ Sacred Heart College.  
Information to come. 

Fri 6th Sept Whole school assembly, 3pm  

Wed 11thï Fri 

13th Sept 

           Yr 5/6 Urban Camp in Melbourne.       
Information to come. 

Tues 17th 

Sept 

SSA 5/6 Basketball Day, information to 
come 

Fri 20th Sept End of term 3, 1:00pm assembly, 1:30pm 
dismissal. 
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School Captains-:  Skye Pekin   Tom Pilgrim   

School Vice Captains-:  Tanika Trickey     Alex Blunt 

STUDENT LEADERS 

òYOU CAN DO ITó TERM FOCUS 

ñOrganisationò 

Parent Representatives:  
Rick Werner               Heather Felstead  
Vacancy     Kristine Balcombe 
Duncan Mallord          Simone Lloyd 
Olivea Burchell           Barry Castle         
 

DEECD Representatives: 
Carrie Rowe    Adam Lavars   Julie Makin 
 

§School Council meetings are scheduled on the 3rd 
Wednesday of each month. 

§Next meeting is Wednesday, 21st August 

SCHOOL COUNCILð 2013 / 2014 

Any students who wish to open a Commonwealth Bank 
account please see the office or your local branch for a 
Youthsaver Account Opening Kit.   

¶Bank books to be at the school office by Tuesday. 

   STUDENT BANKING 

STARLABðOn 
Wednesday, June 18th  
the yr 3/4 & 5/6s went to 
StarLab in the BER 
building.  We went to 
StarLab because we 
were learning about our 
solar system and our 
universe.  We went into 
a big dome, it was black 
and dark inside,  it was tall and so big that it touched 
the roof.  Nick told us lots of facts.  He talked about 
the core of the earth and how it rotates around the 
sun and the south pole and north pole and lots of 
other things.  I think the 3/4s and 5/6s had a great 
time. 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE 

KELBERG FAMILY ON THE SAFE 

ARRIVAL OF THEIR BABY BOY, ZAC  

A BROTHER FOR JEMMA IN PREP.  



 

Notes from Mrs Makin   
Welcome back everyone to another busy term full of learning opportunities. This term on top of our normal educational 
program we have a number of extra curricula activities organised to further build social and academic skills for each child. 
We have the whole school swimming program, the school concert, the Book Fair in Book Week, Japan Day celebrations, 
the year 5/6 Urban Camp, the year 5/6 basketball competition and 100 days of prep celebrations to name a few. 
 

Parent Opinion Survey  
Each year the Department of Education and Early Childhood Development survey a random sample of families from each 
Victorian school. The survey is an important indicator of how well our school is meeting the needs of students at our 
school. The anonymous survey will be posted to 40 families from our school. If you receive a survey in the mail, could you 
return it to school in the provided envelope by Friday August 2nd.  
 

Resilience 
Raising children can be rewarding and enjoyable, but it can also be challenging. Research with Australian families shows 
that parents and carers who have support from family, friends, schools or community-based services are better able to 
manage the demands of parenting. Since school is such an important part of childrenôs lives it makes sense for families 
and schools to work closely together to support childrenôs mental health, wellbeing and learning.  
Just as there are many different kinds of families, there are also many different ways to parent children. There is no single 
right way, and there are no perfect parents or carers. However, there are some general principles that research has 
shown can make a positive difference for children and their families.  
 

At Mt Duneed Regional Primary School we use the óYou Can Do Itô program to build the emotional health of our students 
so that they become capable of successfully dealing with lifeôs challenges and opportunities. The 5 óKeys to Successô of 
the program are;  Resilience, Organisation, Persistence, Getting along, and Confidence.  
 

This week I have included an article written by Michael Grose, a leading Australian parenting educator. He explains some 
actions that we can take to build resilience in our children.  

 

All parents have the best of intentions when raising kids. Wanting what is best for kids can cause parents to make 
decisions that are not always in their (children's) long-term best interests.  
If you buy the line that the promotion of resilience is in the best interests of kids then check out the following common 
parenting mistakes that reduce children's resilience.  

Ý Robber # 1: Fight all their battles for them  
 Nothing wrong with going into bat when kids struggle or meet with difficulty inside or outside school but make sure this 
 is the last resort, not the first option.  
 Resilience notion # 1: Give kids the opportunity to develop their own resourcefulness.  

Ý Robber # 2: Make their problem, your problem  
 Sometimes parents can take too much responsibility for issues that are really up to children to work out or decide. 
 Here's a clue if you are wondering what I am talking about: a jumper is something a mother puts on her son when she 
 is cold!  
 Resilience notion # 2: Make their problem, their problem.  

Ý Robber # 3: Give kids too much voice  
 In this era of giving children a voice it is easy to go overboard and allow them too much of a say in what happens to 
 them. Kids often take the easy option to avoid hard or unpleasant situations.  
 Resilience notion # 3: Make decisions for kids and expect them to adjust and cope.  

Ý Robber # 4: Put unrealistic or relentless pressure on kids to perform  
 Expectations about success and achievement are important. Too low and kids will meet them. Too high and kids can 
 give up. Too much and kids can experience anxiety.  
 Resilience notion # 4: Keep expectations in line with children's abilities and don't put excessive pressure on them.  

Ý Robber # 5: Let kids give in too easily  
 Resilient learners link success with effort. They don't give up because they don't like a teacher or when confronted 
 with multi-step or more complex activities. Similarly they don't bail out of a sporting term halfway through the season 
 because the team is not winning or they are not enjoying it.  
 Resilience notion # 5: Encourage kids to complete what they have started even if the results aren't perfect.  

Ý Robber # 6: Neglect to develop independence  
 Don't wait until they are teenagers to develop the skills of independent living. Start early and promote a broad skill set 
 so that they can look after themselves if you are not around.  
 Resilience notion # 6: Don't routinely do for kids what they can do for themselves.  

Julie Makin - Principal  

INSIGHTS by Michael Grose Australia's leading parenting educator. 

GREAT BOOK SWAPðDuring National Literacy & Numeracy Week we are going to be holding a Great Book Swap!   
On Friday, 2nd August students can bring a book that they love but can bear to part with.  They also bring in a gold coin 
donation for the chance to choose a new book.  The money raised will be sent to the Indigenous Literacy Foundation, 
who will use these funds to provide books and literacy resources to kids in remote communities.  Author, Andy Griffiths 
states, óBook swaps not only help raise money to improve literacy levels in remote communities, but the excitement and fun that 
a book swap generates will help improve literacy levels in your school as well!ô  Books can be brought in during National 

Literacy & Numeracy Week, which is week 3 of next term.  Thank you, Carrie Rowe 



 

EDUCATION MAINTENANCE ALLOWANCE 
A reminder to those parents / guardians who are eligible to 
apply for the Education Maintenance Allowance, application 
forms are due in by Friday 2nd August.   All application forms 
and criteria are available from the office. 

§ If you are unsure about your eligibility please see Jo in the 
office on Wednesday, Thursday or Fridays. 

  NO LATE APPLICATIONS CAN BE PROCESSED. 

 
 

BUS TRAVELLERS 2013 
Parents of  ALL Bus travellers need to indicate any changes to the travel requirements of their child/ren for Term 3, 
2013 in the form below.  Please place a tick in the days you require bus travel and return it to the school office by 
Monday, 22nd July We need to have correct bus lists at the beginning of each term as we have had a few occasions where 

the bus is delayed whilst we look for children who havenôt been crossed off the bus lists (to find they have gone home with a 
friend or been picked up from school by family members).  Please help us avoid this by letting the office know of any 
changes to your childôs arrangements.     

  Bus:-      CONNEWARRE   /    FRESHWATER CREEK   (please circle) 

Signed:____________________________________________________Date:__________________ 

¶  Please note MDRPS requires all bus travellers to indicate their travel requirements and to have a current bus 

pass. 

¶ Changes to your childôs bus arrangements can only be made by a signed and dated note or diary entry or a 
phone call from a parent to the office. 

¶ NO VERBAL MESSAGES FROM CHILDREN REGARDING BUS TRAVEL WILL BE ACCEPTED 

CHILDôS  NAME/S Mon  
AM 

Mon  
PM  

Tue  
AM 

Tue  
PM 

Wed 
AM 

Wed 
PM 

Thur 
AM 

Thur 
PM 

Fri  
AM 

Fri  
PM 

           

           

           

 
 
 

You're invited to our huge book sale in 
Geelong. We are bringing our warehouse sale 
to you! 

Take advantage of 50% to 90% off 
everything! Thousands of kidsô books to 
choose from including picture and chapter 
books, novels, nonfiction, activity items and 
more! 
When: Tuesday 23 July ï 8.30am to 5.00pm 
Where: Hall of Agriculture, Geelong 
Showground, East Geelong. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Itôs easy to buy your books! ï pay by cash, 
EFTPOS, credit card and school account*! 
*Please bring a Purchase Order or a Letter of 
Authority on school letterhead for school 
account purchases. 
For more information contact 
customer_service@scholastic.com.au. 

National Literacy & Numeracy Week  

29
th

 July ð 3
rd

 August  

During this week we will be celebrating 
Literacy & Numeracy in the classroom, 
particularly on Wednesday 31

st
 July for óRead 

for Australiaô and óReach for the Starsô Day.   

Also we will be running a Parent Information 
Night at 6.30pm on Monday, 29

th
 July focusing on Maths 

Games and Reading Comprehension in the home.  

 If you could please indicate on the return form below whether 
you will be attending this session to allow us to prepare for 
everyone.  Itôs such a great way to have fun with Literacy & 
Numeracy. 

Regards, Carrie Rowe & Carleen Grant 

" éééééééééééé.. 
Literacy & Numeracy Week  

Parent Information Night  

YES I will be attending the Parent information Night on 
Monday, 29th July @ 6:30pm. 

Parent Name :______________________________ 
 

Child Name:________________________________ 
 

Grade:_________ 
 

How many attending________ 

 

mailto:customer_service@scholastic.com.au?subject=Scholastic%20Book%20Sale%20Enquiry


 


